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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





Dear Parents and Carers of Kiddiwinkles






     






Visit to see Santa

Your child will be going with other children in Kiddiwinkles to Arcadia Nursery on Wednesday 11th December.  The children will join in Christmas activities and meet Santa who will read them a story before handing out presents.  The cost of this trip will be £5.00 per child.  We will be travelling to and from the event by the school mini bus.  

We will leave school at 9.30am and return to school in time for home time. Please ensure that your child is wearing suitable clothing and sensible footwear. 



       

       
 Christmas Party 

The children in Kiddiwinkles will be having a Christmas Party in the Breakfast Club and KS2 Hall on Wednesday 18th December.

All the Kiddiwinkles Children in Morning and Afternoon sessions are invited to attend at the party from 11.00am ONLY on this day. Parents are invited to join the party from 1.00pm where they can join in some festive fun and see their children perform a few carols. 

This year we are asking for a 50p donation towards the food, rather than parents bringing food in, please inform a member of staff if your child has any food intolerants or allergies that we are not already aware of.



Christmas Holidays
Please note school will close for the Christmas Holidays on Friday 20th December and will re-open on Monday 6th January 2019. There is no open morning or afternoon for Kiddiwinkles on this day. 
Thank you once again for all your support this term and may I also take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Yours Sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher

To Kiddiwinkles

I wish my child to join in with these activities and I enclose £5.00 for the cost of this trip. 

□

I do not wish my child to take part in this trip







□

Signed            ________________________________________________________________
Parent of        ________________________________________________________________
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